
January 29, 2025 
Dear Senior or Junior,  
 

Orrville High School‘s Prom will be May 3, 2025 at the White Oak Event Center, 
formerly The Pines. Here is some important information relating to the event: 

The theme is Down on the Bayou: A Spinoff of The Princess and the Frog. 
1.​ 5:00–Grand March line up and pictures with Marty’s Studio  
2.​ 5:30–Grand March in OHS auditorium 
3.​ 6:00-6:15–arrival at the White Oak Event Center 
4.​ 6:30-7:30–Dinner will be served. 
5.​ 7:30-10:00–Prom at the White Oak 

Prom promises to be a fun evening, but please remember these guidelines to 
ensure that you have the best time possible: 

1.​ All those attending must be a senior or junior. 
2.​ A senior or junior may invite a sophomore or freshman to prom provided 

that a) the underclassman has the enclosed permission slip signed by a 
parent, and b) they are an OHS student. UNDERCLASSMEN FROM 
OTHER SCHOOLS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED. 

3.​ You may invite a junior or senior from another high school, provided that 
the enclosed permission slip is filled out by the administration of their 
school. Your guest must have ID to be admitted to prom. If your guest has 
already graduated, only Orrville alumni will be allowed entrance. 

4.​ No one over 20 will be allowed in. 
5.​ This is a school sponsored function. All rules and policies will apply in 

order to maintain a safe and healthy environment. Additionally, to ensure 
the safety of all attendees, local law enforcement will be on premises. 

6.​ STUDENTS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO LEAVE THE PREMISES, 
UNLESS PICKED UP BY A PARENT. 

Prom tickets will go on sale April 7, 2025, before school in Mrs. Coleman’s room, 
and during lunch. Last day of sales will be April 25, 2025. Dinner will again be served at 
Prom but ticket prices will remain $45/person, or $80/couple. This helps make the 
evening more safe and enjoyable. Students will sit at tables of 10, so please have 
your group organized prior to buying tickets. 

After Prom will be at Foundry Social following Prom. A flyer is attached. All prom 
attendees are invited to attend. Games will be played, food served, and prizes will be 
given out. Included is a release form that must be completed and turned in by 
Friday, May 2. (Only the parent or guardian signature is required, not the witness 
signature.) 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Mrs. Coleman at 
orvl_hcoleman@tccsa.net, or call 330-682-4661 x2205.  
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